
 

CIRCULAR 

 

 

    September 13, 2025 

 

Subject: Invitation to Parents–Teacher Meeting – Grades 9 & 10 

Dear Parents, 
 

We hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to invite you to the upcoming 

Parents–Teacher Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 16, 2025. This meeting is 

specially organized for the parents of Grade 9 and Grade 10 students..  

 

Your involvement in your child’s education plays a vital role in their academic success. 

This meeting will provide a valuable opportunity to review your child’s progress, discuss 

any concerns, and work together with teachers to support their learning journey. 

 

Meeting Details: 

 

📅 Date: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 

        Time: 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM    

     Venue: School Auditorium 

 

We look forward to your active participation and continued support in shaping a bright 

future for our students. 
 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

STEM School. 

 


